COMMUNITY
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Open Space and Regional Parks Commission Meeting
July 26, 2023

May Volunteer Hours = 976.25
Hours were down about 25% in May but June made up the difference. Volunteers included:

TMCC Promise Scholarship students at Bartley Ranch, Lazy 5, Lockwood, and Sun Valley
Arboretum gardeners and May Arboretum Society volunteers

Ormat Technologies at Windy Hill

UNR Veterans Alumni at Crystal Peak Park

Tim Torell, Wildlife Photographer at Bowers Regional Park

LDS Missionaries at Davis Creek Regional Park

Various docents and 10 living history volunteers at Bowers Mansion
Dark Corner Haunt at Galena Creek Regional Park

Volunteers for Pickleball Open Gym at the Hive at Lazy 5
Community Garden volunteers at Rancho San Rafael

Spring Trails Series volunteers at Evans Creek Canyon

Zazzle Online Marketplace at Mayberry Park

Procrastinating Pedalers at Mayberry/Dorostkar Park

Gear Hut at Huffaker Hills Trailhead

IBEW 401 at Sun Valley Regional Park

June Volunteer Hours = 949.50
June volunteer hours were approximately 70% higher than last year. Volunteers included:

Arboretum gardeners and May Arboretum Society volunteers

UNR Veterans Alumni at Crystal Peak Park

Gear Hut at the Huffaker Hills Trailhead

Intuit at Dorostkar Park

Tim Torell, Wildlife Photographer at Bowers Regional Park

LDS Missionaries at Davis Creek Regional Park

Cub Scout Pack 150 at Davis Creek Regional Park

Ridgeline Investment Management at Galena Creek Park

Volunteers for Pickleball Open Gym at the Hive at Lazy 5

Community Garden Volunteers, TMCC Promise Scholarship students, Charles River
Laboratories, UNR Med School students, and Panasonic all volunteered at Rancho San
Rafael Regional Park

e The Biggest Little Trail Stewardship worked on the Rancho San Rafael Connector Trail
repairs
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